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Organizational Health Check 
and Risk Assessment Initiative 

 
For Immediate Release 
 

(Kahnawake – 17, Onerahtókha/April 2019) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to inform the community that a Health Check 
and Risk Assessment of the Organization will begin in the coming weeks.  
 
This initiative, presented at an all-staff-meeting this morning at the 
Knights of Columbus, will help assess and identify what is working well in 
the Organization and what needs improvement compared to standards 
and benchmarks.  
 
The consultant firm BDO has been hired to assist the MCK identify the 
risks that appear in the organization and what needs to be done to 
mitigate these risks. 
  
“I am very excited to have BDO consultants working with us to ensure 
that we have a ‘clean bill of health’ for the organization.” said Executive 
Director, Alana Goodleaf Rice. “As with our own health, if we do not take 
care of ourselves we put ourselves at risk and this is basically what we 
want to know about our organization.” 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Sherrie Montour 
Project Coordinator 
____________________

___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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